
Pine Class Newsletter
Friday 28th February 2025

We welcome all communication and the 
best way to get in touch with the class 
team is either your child’s red book or the 
class email: 
pine@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Awards
Head teachers Awards
Elsie – Super group work in maths time
Troy – Sitting and joining in for class 
time.

School rules award: Kind
Kassius –Letting his friends join in his 
games and making Pine Class smile.

- In English we have been focusing on our core sounds. Many have also  
been working on writing the letters from their name and some have 
been spelling and word writing.

- In Maths we have been focusing on currency by role playing shops 
and exchanging coins.

- In Computing this week the children have been learning to take 
pictures of themselves on the laptops

- In PE we have been working on gymnastics skills with focus on 
balancing and jumps.
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